
From: Parker, Charles  
Sent: Friday, July 15, 2016 8:35 AM 
To: Bunn, Jerri-Joanne <jbunn@London.ca> 
Subject: FW: File Number Z-8625 - Submission 
 
Another one. 
 
From: David Thomson  
Sent: Thursday, July 14, 2016 9:51 PM 
To: Parker, Charles <CParker@London.ca> 
Cc: Park, Tanya <tpark@london.ca>; Helmer, Jesse <jhelmer@london.ca>; James Yanchula MCIP, RPP 
<jyanchal@london.ca> 
Subject: File Number Z-8625 - Submission 
 
Greetings Mr. Parker, 

Please consider this to be my submission to the July 18 meeting to discuss this Proposal. 

Having lived within the 'Downtown Business Improvement Area' for more than five years, I 
enjoy a variety of the events that happen here. 
 
Our City has taken great strides to make this area an area of choice to enjoy many aspects 
of the variety of entertainment, sporting, dining and cultural options available. 
London has also been successful in encouraging residential development 
growth in this Area. 

However, this Proposal would result in far too much noise pollution for we, the many 
residents. 

I am opposed to any removal of the application of the regulations contained in Section 
4.18.5 of Zoning By-law Z-1 for the Downtown Business Improvement Area. 
 
I wish to be notified of the adoption or refusal of the request to amend the Zoning By-law,  
 
Respectfully Yours, 
 
David 

David Thomson 
404-75 Albert Street 
London 
 ON N6A 1L7 
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